
 

11 January 2018 

 

To: Chief Financial Officers of Hong Kong authorised Insurers  
 
 
CFO Forum on HKFRS/IFRS 17 Insurance Contracts 
 
On 4 January, HKICPA issued HKFRS 17, a word-for-word adoption of IFRS 17 
issued by the International Accounting Standards Board.  
 
HKICPA and the IASB recognize the vital role that the Hong Kong insurance industry 
plays in the global economy and that HKFRS/IFRS 17 is expected to bring about 
significant operational and reporting changes and benefits.  
 
Accordingly, we invite CFOs of Hong Kong insurers to attend a Forum, where we will 
explain high-level changes and the rationale for change.  The Forum will also provide 
a chance to ask questions and speak directly with HKICPA and IASB Chairman and 
representatives.  It is our desire to support the industry’s implementation of 
HKFRS/IFRS 17, and this Forum is part of that support process. 
 
Details of the CFO Forum  
Date:   29 January, Monday 
Venue:   Auditorium, 27/F, Wu Chung House,  

213 Queen's Road East, Wanchai, Hong Kong 
Fee:   Free of charge  
Language: English  
 

Session Type of Insurer Time 

1 General Insurance only 
 

10:00am – 11:00am 
(refreshments provided) 

 

2 
 

Life Insurance only, or  
Life and General Insurance 

1:30pm – 2:30pm 
(refreshments provided) 

 

 
If you are attending, please register with the following details by email to 
outreachhk@hkicpa.org.hk: 
 
 Name 
 Organisation 
 Position 
 Phone number 
 Email 
 Session 1 or 2 
 

 

mailto:outreachhk@hkicpa.org.hk

